

March 16, 2020

Dear MDA Parents,

We continue to pray for the safekeeping of our students, families, and community, especially those who have been tested positive for COVID-19 and their families.

We want to assure you that as far as we know, none of our students or families are ill with the virus or have been exposed to COVID-19. We ask that if your child or family member becomes ill, or has contact with a person who has COVID-19, please report this to us immediately so we can take precautions as outlined by the CDC. We will cooperate with all health officials and families so we can all be diligent in helping stop this pandemic.

Meanwhile, our instructors are preparing their videos of class choreography. Please keep in mind that no class has learned their entire dance. Have your child practice these several times. You can even watch the video while he/she is practicing to help point things out. We are still working on the best method of sending them to you. Please expect the videos in the next day or two.

Make sure you "LIKE US" on Facebook because we will be posting updates, fun posts, and activities for you and your child. You are all welcome to post videos and pictures of things your children are doing at home, i.e., practicing the dance, choreographing his/her own dance, creating a production, etc. If we are going to be self-distancing for two weeks, let's put some exciting, positive, fun feeds through https://www.facebook.com/MonganDance/! We will even have some super fun challenges throughout these two weeks!!!

Sincerely,

Linda Kay Shannon Edwards MDA Staff Mongan Dance Academy